
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

David Giuliani of the Illinois Policy Institute requested the following records: 

 “…all financial records in your school district related to the last five annual conferences during 

the winter of the Midwest Suburban Superintendents Association. We also would like to see any 

documentation with information about sessions and activities at the conference.”  

This FOIA request was received March 25, 2015, and responded to on March 27, 2015.  It took 

one District employee a total of 20 minutes ($10.84) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


